
 
7150100 Highway Lighting System 

COMMENTS FROM INTERNAL/INDUSTRY REVIEW  

Arthur Berger  

Phone Number: 850-544-2980 

Email: Arthur.Berger@dot.state.fl.us 

Comments: (7-28-23) 

Suggested adding the following highlighted: Prior to installation of the product, all welds must be visually 
inspected for final approval by an actively certified welding inspector, qualified through the American 
Welding Society. 

Response: (Specifications Office) 

Thank you for your suggestion. After further discussion, it has been determined the suggested language is 
implied and not necessary. 

Action: None taken.  
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